Bryant, Shellie

From: Web NoReply

Sent: October 28, 2021 4:47 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Thursday, October 28, 2021 - 16:47

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Thursday, October 28, 2021 To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council First Name Sheldon Last Name Carter

Email

Address

City Biggar

Phone Number

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Public health gathering restrictions

Meeting (if known)

Comments

Dear Mayor and Council,

I take the same position as councilor Donauer the city has no authority to restrict gatherings. This directly in violation of the charter and freedom of peaceful assembly and association. The has not proved that covid is a threatening condition warranting of restrictions. No amount of restrictions will work. The modelling set out by Imperial College was flawed. Dr. Rodger Hodkinson has spoken at great length on these matters and he spoke to Edmonton city council in November 2020. The push for vaccines should stop as well. There has been many side effects from them. Deaths result from adverse reactions such as blood clotting, breakthrough infection, anaphylaxis, neurological disorders, etc. The www.openvaers.com reports the conditions as does the UK yellow card system. I know of people who have died within weeks or days of the covid vaccine. The harm is outweighing the benefit. There are medicines to deal with covid and restrictions would be totally avoided. Covid19 has about the same lethality as influenza and society have never restricted for flu except in 1918 where it shown masks wearing caused bacterial pneumonia.

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No

The results of this submission may be viewed at: